
 

Dear Yr6 Parents 

We have been offered a MHST Transition to Secondary school Workshop for our Yr6 

class. The MHST (Mental Health support Team) is part of the NHS and is a service 

open to schools and families for support and advice.  

This will take place for Yr6 children in the school day at 2pm on the 19th of June. 

Along with the Workshop for the children the MHST Service are offering a 

presentation to you, as parents, for Transition to secondary school. We would like to 

invite you to attend the presentation on the 19th of June at 3.15pm. Provision for your 

children will be made while you attend the presentation here at Winhills. The 

presentation will revolve around supporting your child through the process of 

Transition and their new start at Secondary school. It will include addressing general 

anxieties and how to best support your children through the next stage of their 

education. We are very pleased to be offered this new service of support and hope 

you will be able to attend.  

Kind regards 

Mr John Turner 

 

Head of Winhills Primary Academy 

Please return reply slip as soon as possible before Friday 16th June. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Parent name: 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Parent of, child’s name: 

______________________________________________________________ 

*I will/I will not being attending the MHST Yr6 Transition Secondary School 

Presentation on 19th June at 3.15pm. (* Please delete as appropriate). 

* I will/I will not require for my child/children to remain in school whilst I attend the 

presentation.  

(* Please delete as appropriate). 

 

Name of Child Class Name Year Group 

   

   

   



 


